Case Withdrawn

Memo

To: Central Records Section
From: Derek Taylor, Area Team Leader (North)
Date: 24" June 2003

Re:  Withdrawal of Application PP/00/2865 — Barlby Road/Admiral
Mews and Junction with Ladbroke Grove W10

This application has now been inactive since December 2000, and there have been no
contact/enquiries/complaints relating to the case since that date. |

Given these factors, it is probably best to treat this application as withdrawn.

This application shall now be treated as WITHDRAWN.

Derek Taylor

Area Planning Officer
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